

February 23, 2023

Chief Sean Brandenburg Key West Police Department 1604 N Roosevelt Blvd. Key West, FL 33040

Dear Chief Brandenburg,

On behalf on the Board of Directors of Metropolitan Community Church Key West, I thank you for the many ways you have contributed to our 'Cooking With Love' program.

Without your support nothing we do at MCC KW would be possible and we are indebted to you and the many volunteers for their kindness and support. Because of all the volunteers, we are able to continue our work to deliver over 200 freshly cooked meals each Saturday along with bags of groceries to the homebound and our senior citizens.

We are asking for \$2,500.00 to purchase special reusable grocery bags so that we can safely and securely deliver the groceries and prevent items from being taken out by someone other than the recipient

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to let me know

I do thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Rev. Steven M. Torrence Pastor